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August 28, 2023 
 
 
To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 
 
From: Matt Bolang, Director/Health Officer 
 Heather Blair, Director of Environmental Health/Deputy Health Officer 
 
Re: Resolution for EGLE Contract 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The attached resolution establishes the renewal of an annual agreement with the Michigan Department of 
Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) to conduct environmental health services.  EGLE provides 
funding to partially reimburse the county for services covered in the agreement.  This resolution establishes the 
contract for the period October 1, 2023, through September 30, 2024.  
 
Of note, this agreement maintains the substantial increase from last year and includes slightly more funding than 
FY23 ($393,234 vs $385,618).  We received this contract last week and due to the timeliness for execution, I am 
asking the Board for an exception to the county grant policy and allow the application and acceptance for these 
funds under one resolution.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either myself, or Heather Blair. 
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